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Important Dates 

 

Email Angie and Melinda in the office. Please use chsps-aa@brsd.ab.ca to report 
student absences and any other messages you need to relay to office staff.  

Office staff can be reached via email 

 
 

Friday, Sept. 30, 2022 

School Closed 

Truth & Reconciliation Day 

 

Thursday, Oct. 6, 2022 

2:20 p.m. Early Out 

Staff Meeting 

 

Monday, Oct. 10, 2022 

School Closed 

Thanksgiving Day 

 

Tuesday, Oct. 11, 2022 

No School 

Staff Collaboration Day 

 

Thursday, Oct. 13 

Picture Day 

 

Thursday, Nov. 3, 2022 

2:20 p.m. Early Out 

Staff Meeting 

 

Wednesday, Nov. 9, 2022 

No School 

Professional Learning 

 

Thursday, Nov. 10, 2022 

School Closed 

Day in lieu of Parent/Teacher 

Interviews 

 

Friday, Nov. 11, 2022 

School Closed 

Remembrance Day 

 

Monday, Nov. 14, 2022 

School Closed 

Day in lieu of Parent/Teacher 

Interviews 

Principal’s Message 
Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year! 

Our first full month of school at CHSPS has been busy. New students 
are getting acquainted with life at Central, breakfast club and 
concession are on the go, athletics are running at full capacity and 
pancakes have been mixed, flipped and served! Students seem fully 
immersed into life at school full time with expectations firmly in place. 
CHSPS staff is extremely PROUD of the way students have adjusted to 
routines. There is absolutely a great vibe going on at Central! 

Please note that although there are no longer pandemic-related 
restrictions in place, everyone is encouraged to stay home when feeling 
unwell. Considering everyone’s health should be a priority for all of us. 

I also encourage you to speak with your child’s teacher if you ever have 
any questions or concerns. Emails, phone calls and scheduling 
meetings are all ways to communicate with your child’s teacher if you 
have questions, concerns or if you just want to share positives! 

Central School has an extremely capable staff but we are unable to fully 
support what we are unaware of; collaborating with families is extremely 
important to us. Students may need us all day at school but they also 
need your support outside of school. Consistent communication 
between home and school will help bridge any gaps and facilitate daily 
success for everyone. 

Thank you for everything you do to support your child(ren) and Central 
High Sedgewick Public School. Here is to an outstanding year! 

Please reach out if you ever have any questions (email: 
rcowan@brsd.ab.ca or phone: 780-384-3817). 

Be well always,  

Richard Cowan 
Principal CHSPS 

mailto:chsps-aa@brsd.ab.ca


 

 

PICTURE DAY 

Thursday, October 13th 



 

School Fees 
The 2022-2023 school fees have been added to students’ accounts. 
Statements were emailed out this week. If you did not receive an email, check 
your spam folder. If the email is not there, call the office to ensure your email 
address is correct. 
 
Please pay your students' accounts ONLINE. The link can be found on our 
school’s webpage under quicklinks. You may have to add your students to your 
account. Do so using their student number found on the statement.  

STUDENT REGISTRATION IS A LITTLE DIFFERENT THIS YEAR! Please 
check your email for the message and link! 
 

Every year we are required to provide Alberta Education with a signed and 
dated Student Verification form for each of our students. We also use the form 
to ensure all of the information we have regarding your child(ren) is correct. 
This year we have moved to an electronic verification form for this process. In 
an attempt to streamline our process, the FOIP and Technology Use forms 
have been incorporated into the Verification form. 
 

To access and complete this form, you will need to log into the parent portal via 
your web browser (Google Chrome, for example. You will not be able to 
complete this process on the App). Click on the SchoolEngage icon on the left.  
You will be redirected to the SchoolEngage site where you can select your 
child’s name. Click on the 2022-2023 Student Verification Form and then on 
the blue icon in the first column to review the information. Once you’ve 
completed your verification, click on the green submit button at the bottom of 
the page. 

Student Registration 



October 6th - Jersey Day 

November 3rd - Camo Day 

December 1st - Cozy Day  

February 2nd - Beach Day 

March 2nd - Pattern Day  

April 6th - Character Day 

May 4th - Western Day 

June 1st - Backwards Day 

2022-23 School Spirit Days  

Through the PowerSchool Parent Portal, parents/guardians will have access to their 
child’s attendance and gradebooks. Videos to help you log in for the first time, how to 
navigate the portal and the PowerSchool app can be found CHSPS’s website. 

Parent Portal accounts have been created for the primary contact(s) for each student. 
Once students have been added to a Parent Portal account, an email will be sent to 
the email address we have on file for the main contact for each student. If you share a 
family email with your spouse/partner, only one account will have been created for the 
primary contact. There can only be one account per email address. You can request 
an additional account from the school or share the account you have been provided. 
 

We are not assigning passwords for these new accounts so you will need to visit 
https://brsd.powerschool.com/public/home.html and click on “Forgot Username or 
Password” and follow the prompt to reset your password. Your username will be your 
Firstname.Lastname (i.e., Jane.Brown) and an email will go through to the address 
you have previously provided. 

Once you reset your password from the email sent by PowerSchool, you will see your 
students on one account. Example: Jane Brown has 2 children both at ABC 
Elementary. She receives an email indicating two new students have been added to 
her account. She follows the instructions and goes to BRSD Parent Portal and clicks 
on “Forgot Username or Password”. She follows the prompts and waits for an email to 
reset her password. Jane Brown then signs in and sees her 2 children listed in her 
newly created Parent Portal Account. 
 

If you need assistance logging in for the first time or would like additional accounts 
created, please contact your school. 

https://chsp.brsd.ab.ca/
https://brsd.powerschool.com/public/home.html


Our Terry Fox walk/run was 
held Friday, September 23.  
 
Thank you to our volunteers 
for helping out and for the 
donations we’ve received to 
support cancer research. 
 
The fundraising link is: 
https://schools.terryfox.ca/4
914. 
 
The link will be open for a 
few more days if you would 
like to make a donation. 
 
We will have our fundraising 
total in next month’s 
newsletter. 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/4914
https://schools.terryfox.ca/4914


Cross Country 
Cross Country season is off and running. CHSPS has already attended races at Hardisty and 
Burma Park. Next they are off to New Norway and Camrose.  



Pancake breakfast 
Students in Grades 11 and 12, as well as Marcy and 
Janine, helped prepare a pancake breakfast for all 
students.  














